
 

 

 
 

 

 

Department of Public Safety 
 

DIVISION OF FIRE AND LIFE SAFETY 
Life Safety Inspection Bureau 

 

5700 East Tudor Road 

Anchorage, Alaska 99507-1225 

Main: 907.269.5637 

Fax: 907.269.5018 

 

 

NOT VALID WHERE LOCAL JURISDICTION PROHIBITS FIREWORKS 

PERMIT TO SELL SALABLE FIREWORKS AT RETAIL IN ALASKA 

 

PERMITS ARE NON-TRANSFERABLE, AND MUST BE POSTED IN A 

CONSPICUOUS PLACE IN YOUR FIREWORKS RETAIL STAND. 

INVALID IF LOCATED ON STATE HIGHWAY RIGHT OF WAY 

 

 

Retail Permit Number: FWKS1030 

Expiration Date: DECEMBER 31, 2020 

This permit is issued to: RICHARD J. PETERSON 

Mailing Address: 9097 GLACIER HIGHWAY, JUNEAU, AK 99801 

Fee Paid: JUNE 16, 2020 

Next Fee Due: JUNE 16, 2022 

 

 

CENTRAL COUNCIL OF TLINGIT & HAIDA INDIANA TRIBES OF ALASKA is by these 

presents permitted by the State of Alaska, Department of Public Safety, Division of Fire and Life 

Safety, Office of the State Fire Marshal, to sell fireworks at retail at his/her place of business 

located at: 

 

2270 FISH CREEK ROAD, JUNEAU, AK 

 

 

NOTICE TO PERMIT HOLDER: Under the provision of 13 AAC 51.020(b), no person may sell 

fireworks within 250 feet of any place of habitation. AS 18.72.020-040 and 13 AAC 51.020-060 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Richard Boothby, Director / State Fire Marshal 

 

June 18, 2020 

Date 



 

 

 
 

 

 

Department of Public Safety 
 

DIVISION OF FIRE AND LIFE SAFETY 
Life Safety Inspection Bureau 

 

5700 East Tudor Road 

Anchorage, Alaska 99507-1225 

Main: 907.269.5637 

Fax: 907.269.5018 

 

 

June 18, 2020 

 

 

Richard Peterson 

Central Council of Tlingit & Haida Indian Tribes of Alaska 

9097 Glacier Highway 

Juneau, AK 99801 

 

RE: Permit to Sell Salable Fireworks at Retail 

 

Dear Richard Peterson: 

 

Enclosed is your permit FWKS1030 authorizing you to sell fireworks at Retail Sales at the 

following location: 2270 Fish Creek Road, Juneau, AK, and will expire on December 31, 2020, 

and a receipt for the $10.00 stand fee.  Your next fee date is June 16, 2022. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, pleases do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Amy Noket 

Office Assistant 
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